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June 2, 2024 

 

The regular monthly meeting of local 45 took place on the above date at the DAR 

House in Bethlehem Pa. All officers and board members were present except for 

Ken Krasley and John Middlecamp. 

The following were accepted into membership upon motion of Williams and 

Rohal. Holly Morris, Gavin Bailey, Joseph Hall, Lousi Mauro, and Andrew 

Cutillo. 

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved upon motion of Danner and 

Williams 

Bills in the amount of $4,734.71 were ordered paid upon motion of Williams and 

Heiney. 

The treasurer reported he renewed our $10.000 CD at 4.6% for 7 months. His 

report was accepted upon motion of Rohal and Williams. 

The business agent reported work dues collections for May at $531.28 and for the 

year at $9,176.45. Accepted upon motion of Kemmerer and Reisteter. 

The scholarship committee recommended Robert Bell for the award.  Approved 

upon motion of Danner and Heiney. 

At the August 4 meeting proposed changes to the public service scale will be 

discussed. All interested parties will be asked to attend. 

Yale, Heiney and Cascioli reported on the Eastern Conference. 

Secretary Cascioli brought up the idea of establishing a local payroll system. 

President Yale will ask Attorney Taglioli to determine a possible cost to do this.  

Cascioli mentioned other locals have established payroll systems. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:30 A:M upon motion of Kemmerer and Danner 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Matthew Cascioli Secretary 
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